Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski

Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 10:12 AM

To: Mai Vang

Cc: Marcia Moermond; Joanna Zimny; Lisa Martin
Subject: 1525 Margaret St.

Good morning Mai,

The car has been removed from the property and the utility trailer has been moved to approve location in front of the
garage door. Property is currently in compliance.

Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need

Thanks,
Dick

Sent from my iPhone



